
SUPPORT YES ON HB 2740!!!

My name is Jason Schaefer. I am the Liquor agent for 1091 in Lincoln City. My expenses have sky rocketed over the last several 
years. We NEED this increase!
PLEASE SAY YES TO HB 2740! I don't know how much longer liquor agents can survive!

Respectfully,

Jason R. Schaefer


